
Email from Sir Roger Gale MP referencing the statement reproduced above

14 January 2013

Dear Mr Dexter,

Thank you for your recent communication and for your observations in relation to same
sex marriage.

I attach an article that I think does set out my own views very clearly. 

Please be assured that, notwithstanding the fact that we find ourselves I think in a
Parliamentary minority, I shall continue to press what I believe to be the right and proper
course of action.

With my best wishes,
Yours sincerely,

ROGER


